

The Corporation of the City of North Bay

200 McIntyre St. East North Bay, Ontario Canada P1B 8V6

Office of the Mayor

Direct Line: (705) 474-0400, ext. 2517

Toll Free: 1-800-465-1882

Email: mayorchirico@northbay.ca

July 6th, 2023

To Mayor's and CAO's

I am proud to participate in the Pride parade on Saturday, September 16th and would like to encourage all Regional Mayor's and CAO's to also take part.

Pride parades are a celebration of love, equality, and inclusivity, and I firmly believe in promoting these values within our community.

Sincerely,



Peter Chirico Mayor City of North Bay

/lc